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Who is likely to be affected

The people affected by these changes will most likely have a
severe:

« cognitive impairment

« intellectual impairment

« developmental impairment, or

« mental health condition

Or a condition affecting the brain and nervous system with
symptoms such as

o blackouts
o fits, or
« faints with loss of consciousness

If you think your PIP claim(s) could be affected by these changes,
please phone or write to us using the details on the front page of
this letter. If we need more information from you, we will contact
you to request this. If you do not currently have a PIP claim or
award and your circumstances have changed you may need to
make @ new claim

If you need some help to think about whether you might be
affected, you can alsotalk to your carer, family and friends or
your support worker, Local support organisations can also
provide independent help and support. You can find their details
online, at your local library or in the telephone directory.

There is more information about these changes on
www.gov.uk/dwp/pip-changes

Yours sincerely

Office Manager
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